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June 7, 2022 

 

Mayor Dickens, 

 

We are thankful and appreciate this year’s investment your administration is making in our 

firefighters. This investment will exceed any other single year raise in our history for the rank of 

firefighter. We are thankful for the time your administration has given us and the result is a detailed 

salary adjustment that addresses our base rank. With your administrations investment our 

firefighters will see salary adjustments ranging from 7% to 14%. Our top firefighter base salary will 

increase from $55,678 to $63,100. The investment you and your administration are making will equal 

more than the last 3 years combined. With this investment and your administration conducting a new 

pay study, our firefighters know you are committed to them and moving Atlanta forward.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nate Bailey 

President,  

Atlanta Professional Firefighters, IAFF Local 134 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


